
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 1/31/2012 8:04:58 PM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 'efr@cpuc.ca.gov' (efr@cpuc.ca.gov); 

'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov' (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Potential HVAC protest at CPUC tomorrow 

Paul, Terrie, Ed, 

We've heard that Economy Air may protest at the CPUC tomorrow around noon. Our standby 
statement is attached. I believe our EE team reached out to Hazlyn Fortune earlier but wanted to be 
sure you were aware. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 
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